
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR 

A. E. MORGAN

McGill University 
Montreal

30th November 1936

Dear Mr. Campbell,

that I am home I must write to thank 

you once again for the great courtesy which you showed me 

when I had the pleasure of visiting thu Ford plant at Dear­

born and enjoying your generous hospitality at luncheon.

It was an extraordinarily interesting day for bb and a very 

great pleasure to make your acquaintance.

I am hoping to see your son before long.

Tours sincerely,

S. 8. Campbell, Eaq.,
Manager, J?or4 Motor Company’s plant, 
Windsor, Ontario.


